
 

On August 13, 2014 at its regularly scheduled meeting the 
State Board of Education voted determined that immediate 
adoption of the amendments to the Rules for the 
Administration, Certification, and Oversight of Colorado 
Online Programs (1 CCR 301-71) is imperatively necessary in 
order to comply with HB 14-1382 which allows for flexibility in 
the documentation of the October Count. 
 


